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Dear Community,

2 NAPLAN is now well underway with students having
MAY completed all but the Numeracy test, which is scheduled for
Fri 20 School Photo Day tomorrow. Results from NAPLAN are used to determine

Wed 25 Cross Country Carnival (Prep-  how we are going as a school. Parents will be notified of their
6) children’s results once they are returned to schools.

Fri 27 Cross Country Carnival Rain
Day Premier’s Reading Challenge

Tues 31 ENE Cross Country (TBC), This week students have started the Premier's Reading
Scholastic Book Fair Challenge. This will continue for the rest of the term, with

JUNE the goal of everyone reading ten books. In Library everyone

Wed |-Fri 3 g was given a reading log, in which they can write the titles of

Ml i3 7 e the books they have read. These need to be signed off by an
Interviews adult.

Mon 13 Long Weekend School Photos This Friday

Tues 14 Gala Day | (Gr 5-6) Leading Image will be taking our school photos this Friday

Thur 30 Country Gold Football & 20th May. This year all family orders must be made online
Netball Trials by 4:30 p.m. this Thursday. No late family orders will be

JULY accepted after this. Individual photo orders will remain open

Fri 8 Country Gold Soccer & for a week after photo day. Please visit https:/
Hockey Trials www.leadingimage.com.au and use the Access Key:

FU662465 to do your online order. Further instructions for

TERM DATES 2022 ordering are included at the back of the newsletter.

Term 2 2nd May - 8th July , , , ,

A 26th July - 30th September Family photos WI||' be taken in two sessions throughout the

Term 4 i day to ensure Kinder students have their family photos
G before they finish school at 12:00 p.m. Students must be in

full school uniform. Summer dresses may be worn. Children
REMINDERS i will be photographed with their jumpers off. Please ensure

indoors by all adult visitors
to the site.

*Cross Country Day (Wed
May 25) canteen orders only
available to Kinder. These
must be made on paper in
class. No Qkr! orders.

your child is wearing their school polo top with navy trousers/
shorts/skort (or alternatively wearing their summer dress if
they choose to). Please check all buttons are intact on

school polos and dresses. Please do not i
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For any ordering enquiries please contact Leading
Image on 62 289 966.

Cross Country Carnival
Our Prep — Grade 6 Cross Country Carnival will be
held next Wednesday, 25" May, starting at the Village
Green, into the caravan park, down the beach and
back to the Village Green.

Parents/spectators are most welcome to encourage
the children in their races, however they are not to be
near the students. For example, parents/spectators can
watch the carnival by sitting on the hill of the Village
Green. All adults need to remember to social distance
as per COVID-19 guidelines.

Any help on the day will be greatly appreciated as
extra people are needed on checkpoints to ensure
the safety of the children. Please advise the school
office if you can assist, remembering that helpers need
an RWVP and must be double vaccinated.

Keeping Our Schools COVID Safe

A reminder that Close contacts who do not have
symptoms and return a daily negative test no longer
have to isolate. If staff or students have symptoms and
have not had COVID-19 in the past |2 weeks, they
must stay home and do a RAT. It is important to get
tested for COVID-19 if any of the following symptoms
occur, even mild, unless it has been less than |2 weeks
since the person was released from isolation for
COVID-19. The common symptoms of COVID-19
are: fever (or signs of fever, including chills or night
sweats), runny nose, cough, sore or itchy throat,
shortness of breath, loss of taste or smell. Other
symptoms that can occur include gastrointestinal
symptoms (nausea, diarrhoea, and vomiting) headache,
muscle and joint pain, loss of appetite, fatigue.

If the RAT is positive, staff and students must stay
home for seven days and isolate. They must report the
positive RAT to Public Health - this is a requirement
under Section |6 of the Public Health Act 1997.
Families should also let the school know.

If your child is not well, then they should not attend
school.

Communication With Families
This term there will be an opportunity to meet with

your child/ren’s class teacher (formerly Parent-Teacher
Interviews) during the week of Monday 6th June to
Friday 10th June in the school hall, or over the phone
Early next week a letter will go home about how to
book an appointment s

time online.

Fishing Champ

Congratulations to Rory
who won a recent fishing
competition at Ansons
Bay at the weekend,
beating a number of
accomplished fishermen.
Well done Rory. ;

Regards,
Carol Stingel

Merit Awards
Prep Catlin:

Alex M for

working hard to learn his sounds and use them when
writing. Respect - Monty for being a respectful and
caring member of our class.

Growth -

/2 Hodgetts/Baxter: Aspiration - Willow for
excellent factual writing about wolves and a careful
illustration. James for careful writing and illustration
about wolves.

|/2 Wheldon/Stewart: Aspiration - Arden for using
his inquiry skills within all areas of his learning. Courage
- Indi for her enthusiastic approach to learning and her
ability to be a ‘self manager’ within the classroom.

3/4 Purdon/Somerville-Hall: Aspiration - Layne for
working well in a group to complete all Science
activities. Meredith for showing outstanding leadership
skills while helping and encouraging others in her
Science group. Charlotte for showing wonderful
leadership skills and helping others to complete Science
tasks. Eli R for working cooperatively in your group
during Science and successfully completing activities.
3/4 Brown: Aspiration - Mac for his efforts to include
detailed arguments and interesting wording to
complete a convincing persuasive text. Growth - T3
for his conscientious efforts to write a completed
persuasive text in 40 minutes. Savannah for her delight
to learn an efficient strategy to add numbers together.
Respect - Grace for showing care and support
towards class peers.




5/6 Dowde: Courage - Harrison M for challenging
himself to understand more than one method of
multiplication. Aspiration - Eli C for pushing himself to
attempt mathematical tasks beyond those required.

Reading Award
25 Nights: vy, Reuben, Savannah 50 Nights: Lewis,
Penelope /5 Nights: Penelope

Positive Behaviour Draw
Denny, Willow, Zealand, Anika, Georgia, Alex K; Emily,
Micayla, James S, Ned, Olivia

Lincoln:

It’s a good book because it id

hilarious

william:

| Like this book because
the is scared of himself
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$10.00 PER CAR

This is a COVID Safe Event
Sausage Sizzle & Kiosk
(Soup, Hot Food & Drinks
Fireworks commence at 6.30 for 30 minutes
Subject to weather conditions
BYO CHAIR & BLANKET
PROUDLY BROUGHT TO YOU BY
BRIDPORT LIONS CLUB

ISLAND

Island Study Linking
Neurc

Dementia - Reduce the
risk across Tasmania

Wednesday 18 May 2022: 5:30pm to 7:30pm

Bridport Primary School Hall
10 South Street Bridport, TAS 7262

Speaker: Distinguished Professor James Vickers

Join us in this free information session in your local community to learn
more about dementia, its modifiable risk factors and the research on
raising awareness about reducing the risk of dementia across Tasmania.

To register, contact Jill on 042!
(httpssfwanv.eventbrite.com.aue/dementia-reduce-the-risk:

44 329 [text or call) or on Eventbrite
ross-tasmania-tickets-314121373857)

islandproject.utas.edu.au
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Launching into

Lea /,,Wg;?, Term 2 and 3

2022

Launching into Learning is held on a Friday morning during school terms, with Mrs Alyce
Waddingham This program will he held in the Discovery Centre or hall and Library These
programs are offered to young children (birth— years). Participation in these programs
allows children to interact, play and become familiar with the school environment. We
enhcourage you to come along and spend this time playing and learning alongside your

child/ren. For more information, phone 63 561 226

*These dates are subject to change please check again at the beginning of the year

Busy Bees

Friday 9.00-10:00

Move and Play
Friday 9:00-10:00

This program will be a mixture of play, craft,
sensory and fine motor activities. Busy Bees will
alternate weekly with Kinder Gym

This program will of fer activities to help develop
gross motor skills.. Kinder Gym will

alternate weekly with Busy Bees.
The sessions will run on the following dates: The sessions will run on the following dates
May - 6th, 20th May - 13th, 27th
June - 3rd, 17th
July - 1st, 29th

August - 12th, 26th

June - 10th, 2tth

August - 5th, 14th,
September - 2nd, 16th, 30th
September qth, 23rd,

Reading Magic Baby Talk

Friday 10:00-11.00 Friday 11:15-12:30

This session will be focused around storytelling,

singing and dancing. Reading Magic will run weekly.
Please bring a piece of fruit to share

This session is very informal. Come along for a
play and a chance to talk with other parents. Baby
Talk will run weekly.

The sessions will run on the following dates The sessions will run on the following dates:

May - 6th, 13th, 20th, 27th
June - 3rd, 17th

July - 1st, 10th, 2tth, 29th
August - 5th, 12th, 19th, 26th

September - 2nd, qth, 16th, 23rd, 30th




School Photos - Friday 20th May.

All student and family orders can only be made online by 4:30 p.m. Thursday 19th May. No late family orders will be
accepted. Individual photo orders will remain open after photo day for one week.

An information brochure about how to order was emailed to parents yesterday (please see below)

To order your photos, log onto www.leadingimage.com.au

Enter your school access key: as per the flyer below

Enter your personal email address.

If you are ordering student photos, click on the “student” button.

Enter your child's name correctly. You do not need to nominate your child's class. Leave the “folder” field blank.
Enter your full name and contact details on the “Your Details” page.

Choose your products and proceed to view the cart.

To order for other children press “add another student” and follow steps 3-7 again. When ordering for family
photos, press the “family” button on the first page, and follow the above steps.

9. To complete your purchase, view your cart and add your payment details and process.

0. Once processed you will receive a confirmation of your order to your nominated email address.

For all enquiries please contact Leading Image on 1300 084 586.
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ONLINE BOOKING I IACE R

Your school has decided school photos will only be available to order online this year.

Choose your own FREE background

The benefits of being online...

e No need for envelopes to be returned to the school office

e No cash on school grounds or children’s bags

e Easy order tracking and record keeping

e 18 different backgrounds to choose from - no additional cost

www.leadingimage.com.au
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L-ADING
access Key FUG62465 MAGE::

INDIVIDUAL & FAMILY PHOTOS CAN BE ORDERED WITH THE SAME ACCESS KEY

To order your school photos:

€© Go towww.leadingimage.com.au
© Click on Order Your School Photos
© Select your State

© Enteryour school Access Key
Family photographs must be ordered before 4.30 pm the night before photo day.

Please ensure your orders are placed before this time.




